MINUTES FROM THE TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING

WHERE ACTION WAS TAKEN ~

MONDAY, AUGUST 5th, 2013

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled Workshop Meeting on Monday, August 5th, 2013.

Four of the Board members were present:  Supervisor Virginia Stern, Councilwoman Johanna Shafer, Councilman Joseph Norton and Councilman Tom Dewhirst.  Councilman Mark D’Agostino was absent.


The Board members went thorough their workshop agenda items along with having several presentations.




At 9:20 PM, at the conclusion of the workshop meeting, a motion was made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Joseph Norton, to have an Executive Session regarding potential litigation.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Virginia Stern – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Joseph Norton – yes; Thomas Dewhirst – yes; Mark D’Agostino – absent.


At 9:35 PM, the Board exited their Executive Session on a motion made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Virginia Stern – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Joseph Norton – yes; Thomas Dewhirst – yes; Mark D’Agostino – absent.


A motion was made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Joseph Norton, to send a letter to the law firm of Iseman, Cunningham, Riester & Hyde, LLP, who represent Charles Shaw, Bruce Lisman, Robert Burger and Delores Murphy, residents of the Town of Stanford.  The Board requests that this law firm clarify the specific questions they want asked of the Building Inspector, and to put these questions in writing.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Virginia Stern – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Joseph Norton – yes; Thomas Dewhirst – yes; Mark D’Agostino – absent.


With no other business, the Board adjourned their meeting at 9:37 PM on a motion made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Johanna Shafer.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.
Respectfully submitted,

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk

